
 
 
 
 

Toddler Lesson Plan: 1 and 2 Year Olds 

 

Schedule Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Music &  
Movement 

The Singing Walrus 
https://www.youtube.co
m/watch?v=dUXk8Nc5q
Q8 
 

The Goldfish (Let's Go 
Swimming) 

https://www.youtube.com/
watch?v=Cg-wnQKRHTs 

I Can Move My Body Like 
Anything 

https://www.youtube.com/
watch?v=oLaJ4jyKBUY 

Animal Freeze Dance 
https://www.youtube.com/

watch?v=jqz4z9aQRJY 
 

Tiki Tiki Room 
https://www.youtube.com/

watch?v=UP-ctUE4DHo 

Daily Activity 

Reading Pictures & 
Books 

Show a picture book to 
your child and name the 
object on the page at the 
moment they look at or 
point to it. Tell them in 
simple words about the 

picture. 

Show One 
Talk to your child about one 
object and more than one. 
Group small blocks or 
crackers in bowls. Talk 
about the groups, “See this 
bowl has one cracker.” 
“This bowl has many.” Ask 
your child to point to the 
bowl that has one cracker. 
Say, “Yes that bowl has one 
cracker!”  

Dirty Clothes 
Talk about how clothes get 
dirty and how your child 
thinks they get clean. Talk 
about how you clean the 
clothes. Help your child to 
sort clothes with you and 
put them from the washer 
into the dryer. 

Painting with Water 
Fill a bucket with a small 
amount of water and go 
outside on a driveway or 
sidewalk. Find a sponge 
your child can hold in their 
hand easily and show them 
how to dip the sponge in 
the water and “paint” on 
the ground. Talk about what 
happens when it starts to 
dry. 

Scribbling 
Sit with your child at the 
table with crayons and a 
large piece of paper, invite 
them to use a crayon to 
mark the paper. You may 
have to help them draw by 
guiding their hand. Talk 
about how they draw on 
the paper, “You drew a 
curvy yellow line.” Keep 
drawing and talking about it 
as long as your child is 
interested. 

Break Time 

Children’s Yoga 
Practice different yoga 

positions during this 
break. (Larger picture 

inserted at the bottom of 
the lesson plan.) 

 

Parachute Play 
1. Cut out 2 squares from 

an old t-shirt 
2. Decorate the squares 

with any available art 
materials 

3. Tie a string (yarn or 
shoelace) to all four 
corners or each square 

4. Attach a lightweight toy 
at the end of all four 
strings 

 
 
 
 

Toilet Paper Threading 
Poke some holes in toilet 
paper rolls. Provide a string 
or pipe cleaners and 
help/guide your child 
thread the string or pipe 
cleaner in the holes. This is 
a great activity to improve 
their eye hand 
coordination. 
     

Leaf Rubbing 
Gather different size leaves 
from outdoors. Position 
leaves under a sheet of 
paper. Peel the paper from 
the crayons that you want 
to use and lightly rub them 
on their side on the paper. 
Watch your leaf collection 
appear on the paper.  
**Save the leaves for next 
week. 

Blowing Bubbles 
*Create a bubble solution 
using ½ cup or water, ¼ cup 
of dish detergent and one 
teaspoon of sugar. Stir all 
the ingredients together. 
*Bubble Blower: Cut the 
bottom of a water bottle 
and cover it with a sock. 
*Dip the bubble blower into 
the solution and blow 
bubbles. 
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Toddler Lesson Plan: 1 and 2 Year Olds 

 

Schedule Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Math/ 
Literacy 
Activity 

I Spy 
Tell your child “I spy the 
color blue. Can you find 
something that is blue?” 
Count down from ten to 
zero to see if they can 
find something before 
you finish the count 
down. 

Mail Carrier Shape Match 
Create or gather 3 old 
envelopes and draw or 
attach a shape to each 
envelope (triangle, circle, 
square). Cut out about 5 
different sizes of each 
shape. Help your child 
match and put the correct 
shape in each envelope. 

Short and Tall 
Cut paper towel rolls into 
several different sizes. 
Encourage your child to line 
up the rolls from shortest to 
tallest and tallest to 
shortest. 
 

Water Name Writing: 
Write your child’s first 
name with any writing 
utensil. Have your child 
trace their name water. 
They can use a paint brush 
or their finger. 

Number Hunt: 
Hide numbers (cut out 
numbers, magnet numbers, 
puzzle numbers, etc.) in a 
bin with sand or shredded 
paper. Help your child 
search and match the 
numbers to numbers on a 
piece of paper. Identify 
each number as they go.  
 
 
 
 

Gross Motor:  
Let’s Get 
Moving! 

Color Search 
Take your child on a walk 
or bike ride and ask 
them to find objects 
during the walk that are 
certain colors. If they 
find another color, 
compare the color you 
wanted them to find to 
the one they found.  
 

Dumpster Diving 
Hide your child’s favorite 
toys in a large box, that is 
filled with ripped paper or 
newspaper. Tell them how 
many toys are hidden and 
see if they can find all of 
them. When finished, count 
all the items they found. 

How Far Can You Jump?  
Go outside with your child 

and all children in your 
home, have them jump as 
far as they can and put a 
piece of tape where each 

child landed. 

Color Search: 
Take your child on a walk or 
bike ride and ask them to 
find objects during the walk 
that are certain colors. If 
they find another color, 
compare the color you 
wanted them to find to the 
one they found. 

How Far Can You Jump?  
Go outside with your child 
and all children in your 
home, have them jump as 
far as they can and put a 
piece of tape where each 
child landed. 

Storytime 

Brown Bear, Brown 
Bear, What Do You See? 
https://www.youtube.co
m/watch?v=WST-
B8zQleM 
 
 
 
 
 

Delivering Your Mail: 
https://www.youtube.com/

watch?v=9qiF871l7Bs 

Wash and Dry Read Aloud: 
https://www.youtube.com/

watch?v=yPhAi1zYIJY 
 

Blue Chicken: 
https://www.youtube.com/

watch?v=wkwoi4_Ic6U 
This book has water color 

paintings in it 😊 

Mouse Count: 
https://www.youtube.com/

watch?v=uNH6i7239FI 



 
 
 
 

Toddler Lesson Plan: 1 and 2 Year Olds 

 

Schedule Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Break & 
Transition to 

Individual 
Activity Time 

SURPRISE APRON 
Tune: “The More We Get 
Together” 

Something’s in my 
pocket, my pocket, my 
pocket. 
Something’s in my 
pocket, oh what could it 
be? 
Come and join me. 
Then everyone will see. 
What’s in my pocket, oh 
what could it be? 
 Jean Warren 

(Parent wears an apron 
with large pockets, 
where she hides a 
surprise.) 

I WIGGLE MY FINGERS 
(A Movement Rhyme) 
I wiggle my fingers, 
I wiggle my toes, 
I wiggle my shoulders, 
I wiggle my nose. 
Now no more wiggles 
Are left in me, 
So I can sit as still as can be. 

SURPRISE APRON 
Tune: “The More We Get 
Together” 

Vary the song by hiding 
different objects. 
Something’s in my pocket, 
my pocket, my pocket. 
Something’s in my pocket, 
oh what could it be? 
Come and join me. 
Then everyone will see. 
What’s in my pocket, oh 
what could it be? 
 Jean Warren 

(Parent wears an apron 
with large pockets, where 
she hides a surprise.) 

I WIGGLE MY FINGERS 
(A Movement Rhyme) 
I wiggle my fingers, 
I wiggle my toes, 
I wiggle my shoulders, 
I wiggle my nose. 
Now no more wiggles 
Are left in me, 
So I can sit as still as can be. 

TWO LITTLE FEET 
 (A Movement Rhyme) 
Two little feet go tap, tap, 
tap. 
Two little hands go clap, 
clap, clap. 
One little body, twirls 
around. 
One quiet body sits back 
down. 

Individualized 
Target 

Activities 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Repeat Monday’s 
Individualized Activity. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Repeat Monday’s 
Individualized Activity. 
 

Repeat Monday’s 
Individualized Activity. 
 

Repeat Monday’s 
Individualized Activity. 
 



 
 
 
 

Toddler Lesson Plan: 1 and 2 Year Olds 

 

 

 

 

Schedule Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Lunch 

Baby Sign Language: 
https://www.youtube.c
om/watch?v=UVKnVPRk
lCc 
While eating practice 2 
or 3 of these signs with 
your child to help 
increase language. 
 

Let’s Make Lunch! 
Invite your child to help in 
making one part of their 
lunch, for example 
spreading peanut butter on 
a sandwich.  

Baby Sign Language: 
https://www.youtube.com
/watch?v=UVKnVPRklCc 
While eating practice 2 or 3 
of these signs with your 
child to help increase their 
language. 

Fruit Talk: 
Talk to your child about the 
fruit in their lunch today 
and where it grows and 
what country it is from.  

Baby Sign Language: 
https://www.youtube.com
/watch?v=UVKnVPRklCc 
While eating practice 2 or 3 
of these signs with your 
child to help increase their 
language. 

Rest Time 
     

Outdoor 
Game 
 Time 

Nature Walk 
Go outdoors with your 
child and conduct a 
nature checklist. Use a 
sheet of paper to check 
off each item when you 
discover it. 
Item Ideas: leaf, grass, 
bird, butterfly, mud, 
squirrel, tree, flower, 
bush, caterpillar, clover, 
bug, etc. 

Throwing a Parachute 
Find some areas outdoors 
to practice throwing your 
parachutes. After practice 
play a game to see which 
parachute lands the fastest 
out of 10 throws.  
 
 

Balancing 
Lay out a long string/rope 
or make lines with chalk to 
explore different ways to 
get across to the other side. 
You can pretend that they 
are walking across a bridge 
with water underneath.  
Some examples: walking, 
crawling, jumping, skipping, 
etc. 

Teddy Swing 
Tie a string/rope around the 
waist of your child’s favorite 
teddy bear or stuffed 
animal. Tie the other end to 
a branch on a tree about 2 
feet from the ground. 
Encourage your child to 
push their teddy to make 
them swing. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Water Painting 
Put a small amount of water 
in some cups or bowls and 
gather some paint brushes. 
Let your child have fun 
painting the house. 
If you do not have paint 
brushes, you can use 
sponges or clothespins with 
cloth or a piece of sponge at 
the ends. 
 



 
 
 
 

Toddler Lesson Plan: 1 and 2 Year Olds 

 

 

Yoga Poses: 
 


